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“Where there is no vision, the people perish ...”  Proverbs 29:18
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T h e  M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r  o f  M i s s i o n  T o  H a i t i

We Need Your Help To Finish The Year

Sponsorship is $35 a month. Thank you for keeping your sponsorship payments up to date.

The greatest impact we
can have in Haiti is on
individuals. That is why
our focus begins with
sponsoring children. 

Joyce Aldridge had
the opportunity to come
to Haiti and help us in
the work on the field.
During that time, she
visited the children that
her church sponsors,
and she got to see her
own sponsored child.
Joyce sponsors Mathieu
at the Ganthier school.
When he saw Joyce, he
was shy at first, but he
quickly warmed up.
When Joyce met
Mathieu’s older brother
Makenley, she decided
to sponsor him also.
Now both boys have a
loving sponsor!

In Mark chapter 5
Jesus took time to re-
store the life of Jairus’
daughter who had died.
Jesus invested Himself
in the lives of others.  

Whether we are help-
ing a mother with her
medical needs, provid-
ing food for families, or
digging a new well for
the community, we are
impacting individuals
for Christ.

As 2017 comes to a
close, your prayers and
special gifts will have a
great impact. They will
allow us to meet the
needs we have for this
year and get ready for
the new year. Jesus
met needs one person
at a time, and so can
we as you pray and give.

$25,000 Needed To
Finish The Year
As 2017 comes to a close, we need $25,000 in special
offerings to address pending needs and balance our
ministry accounts. A special offering from you at
this time will be a great blessing! Thank you to
those who have already begun to give. We want to
be ready to meet 2018 at full strength. Your prayers
and special gifts will make this possible. Thank you!

Our Haitian employees
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The VISION
If you would like more informa-
tion about Mission To Haiti,
please write to:

William J. Nealey, Jr.
Mission To Haiti
P.O. Box 523157
Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516
Email: info@missiontohaiti.org
Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org

Established 1981

Partnership In Missions
Merry Christmas From
Bill And Ann Nealey

Mission To Haiti is a 501(c)3 organization. Your donations are tax deductible.

Team Dates
January 13–20, 2018
Feb. 24–Mar. 3, 2018
April 14–21, 2018
June 9–16, 2018
July 21–28, 2018

September 15–22, 2018

Teams In
2018

Dear Friends,
We will not forget 2017. The Lord proved Himself faithful as he brought me

through successful bypass surgery. Your prayers for me during this time were
invaluable. I am feeling better and getting stronger every day.

Ann and I would like to wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas.
Thank you for your faithfulness to this work and ministry. We truly appreciate
your support. It is a privilege for us to have an active part in the work. Since
we founded Mission To Haiti in 1981, we have never looked back. We pray that
the Lord will give you a Blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Love, Bill and Ann

We are receiving calls
and emails about next
year’s mission teams.
We have projects and
ministries that need
your help. Please con-
tact us if you can serve
with us in Haiti. 

Mission To Haiti At The 
FACCS Convention

In November, we had
the opportunity to be
an exhibitor at the
FACCS Convention in
Orlando. We met scores
of new people and spon-
sored several children.
We would love to visit
your church or school
and share how you can
get involved to impact
people for Christ in Haiti.


